
Health, Safety and Maintenance Committee 

Meeting Minutes 

July 9, 2013 

 

Present were Committee Chairman Matt Ginder, Committee Member Mike Grimm and Public Works 

Administrator Roger Mullins. 

Chairman Matt Ginder called the meeting to order at 7:02 p.m. at the Village Hall.  Residents Jason and 

Becky  Andrews shared information about their desire to raise chickens on their property.  The property 

is zoned residential, and raising chickens is prohibited on residential property. 

After discussion and information gathering, Chairman Matt Ginder committed to contact village counsel 

regarding alternatives and bring the matter to the full Village Board for discussion.    

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Matt Ginder 

Health, Safety & Maintenance Committee Chairman 

 

 

 

Approved by Village Board on ___________________________________ 


